
FSA COUNTY COMMITTEE ELECTIONS 
Aug. 1                                                                                           deadline to submit nominations 
Nominations are now being accepted for farmers and ranchers to serve on local U.S. Department 
of Agriculture (USDA) Farm Service Agency (FSA) county committees. These committees make 
important decisions about how federal farm programs are administered locally. Elections for 
committee members will occur in certain Local Administrative Areas (LAA). LAAs are elective 
areas for FSA committees in a single county or multi-county jurisdiction and may include LAAs 
that are focused on an urban or suburban area. Producers interested in serving on the FSA county 
committee can locate their LAA through a geographic information system locator tool available at 
fsa.usda.gov/elections and determine if their LAA is up for election by contacting their local FSA 
office.   
 

http://fsa.usda.gov/elections

